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Mr. H. Ghaffari

Manager and Managing Director
Bushehr Nuclear Power Plant
bnpp@nppd.co.ir

Subject: Scope of works for Stage 4
Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

As you know the Principal shall send to the Contractor “Particular Bill of Quantities of
the Executor” no later than 8 months prior the commencement of PPM as it stated by
Attachment 15 to Contract No.PPM/T-4100 and then send an “Application for specific
scopes of works” and price for each stage (stages 4, 6, 8) of Maintenance and Repair of
BNPP Unit No.1 to the Contractor for approval not later than 6 (six) months before the
work commencement as it stated by item 5.1 of Contract No.PPM/T-4100.

Taking into account above mentioned fact as well as term of the Unit disconnection
from the Grid we are kindly asking you to send us an “Application for specific scopes of
works” and price for Stage 4 under Contract No.PPM/T-4100 as soon as possible.

Technical Director

Aleksey Emelianov / |
/

A

&

w3 Sergey Sharabanov 6
+7(495)995-76-80 ext. 125

POCATOM




